
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

Excalibur Primary School 

25th March 2024         Pre-school Weekly Newsletter  Term: Spring two  Week: five 

 We have had a busy week in pre-school.  This half term has flown by and the 

children can now look forward to a fabulous Easter break. 

 

On Monday, everyone enjoyed being involved in the Easter Headdress parade.  

All the entries were fantastic but big congratulations to Alyssia, who won the 

pre-school Easter egg!  Gemma also joined us for a special Easter edition of 

Rhythm Time.  The children had fun bouncing the Easter toys on the stretchy 

cloth and then playing ‘Hot Cross Buns’ with the chime bars. 

 

During the week, the children enjoyed making Easter cards and talking about 

Easter.  The children found out facts about spring and the signs that show spring 

has arrived.  We went on a spring walk around the school grounds.  Everyone 

used their senses to make observations about what we could see, hear and feel.  

The children spotted the new buds and lots of daffodils.  We also talked about 

the birds we heard singing.  Everyone tried hard to learn some new spring songs 

including ‘Sunglasses’ and ‘Caterpillar’. 

 

During maths, we have shared some consolidation activities from our learning so 

far.  We also revisited some of our number rhymes and songs. 

 

 

Happy Easter everyone!   

Mrs Cheadle, Miss Dugmore and Miss Bebbington 
 

 

 

 

Our story of the 

week was ‘On the 

Farm’.  
 

 

Last weekend, Rainbow Rabbit went for 

an adventure with Alfie C. He had an 

amazing time visiting Trentham Gardens.  

Rainbow Rabbit and Alfie enjoyed some 

ice-cream, looked for a kingfisher and 

saw some new lambs.  They also had fun 

at the park.  Thanks Alfie and family! 

Easter Holidays

 

We hope that you have a wonderful Easter time with 

your families.  If you do anything exciting (that you 

want to share) please upload a few photos over 

Seesaw.  We will plan to have a special Easter edition 

of ‘Show and Tell’ when we return to pre-school. 

------- 

Rainbow Rabbit will be busy helping the Easter bunny 

over the holidays so will not be sent out this week.  

He will restart his visits after the Easter break. 

 

 

 


